
 Every Child A Musician
Kids That Rock!

Y5 & Y6 children will
begin their guitar

lessons this week. This
initiative is fully funded
by the Pupil  Premium.

 Every Child A Musician
Strings Project

Y3 children will  begin
their stringed

instrument lessons this
week, which then run

for the whole year.  
This initiative is fully
funded through the

Pupil Premium. 

Welcome to Week 2!  This week sees the start of lots of exciting opportunities for your child. This
year, we’ve set ourselves the target of increasing the number of children who take part in extra-
curricular clubs - bring your child along to our Clubs Fair to find out what we are offering.            
                                                                Vicki M M Masters     Head Teacher

Year 2 children are .going on our
first educational visit of the year;
visiting the local park to complete

some Art learning

WB 11/9/2023

Individual music
tuition begins this

week. 

Our first swimmers of the
year are in Y6. You will have
received a message if your

child is swimming next week. 

THIS WEEK’S MATHS LEARNING
YEAR 1 - PRACTISING COUNTING ON & BACK
YEAR 2 - PLACE VALUE
YEAR 3 - NUMBERS TO 1000 / COUNTING IN
HUNDREDS
YEAR 4 - PLACE VALUE
YEAR 5 - NUMBERS TO 1,000,000
YEAR 6 - COMPARING & ORDERING NUMBERS TO
10,000,000

EYFS children are completing Baseline
Assessment in maths before beginning their

mathematical learning journey. 



In the Early Years, children will be continuing to settle
into their new school ‘family’; building relationships

with adults &  other children, including their ‘buddies’
from elsewhere in the school. 

They will also be learning the British Sign Language
signs for family members and reading the book shown

here. 

Year 1 are learning
about where they
are in the world.

They will look at the
area immediately

around the school.
Ask them about
their book too.

Year 2 children are
continuing to learn about
Goldilocks and The Three
Bears. They’ll be reading
and making simple maps

this week and writing
character descriptions. 

It’s all about the Roman army
in Year 3 this week. In History,

the children will be learning
about the power and might of

the Roman army. They will
learn what it was like to be a
Roman soldier and English

work will be based on this too.  
Year 3 children will even be

creating dances based on
centurions. 

Henry VIII - fair king or tyrant? 
Year 4 children will be learning about probably the

most famous king in British history and making their
own minds up about him! They will of course be

learning about Henry’s wives. Ask them what they
know. The children will also begin to learn formal

Tudor dances this week. 

Year 5 children are continuing to read the story of Beowulf and will
begin to learn more about the period in history this tale comes from.

They will learn what Britain looked like after the Romans left and will be
setting the scene for learning lots more about Anglo-Saxon life. Year 5

dance this term will also be based on their history learning. 

Year 6 children will continue learning about the
Ancient Islamic Empire. They will complete both

history and geography work to gain a deeper
understanding of the empire. Their RE work will also

help them to understand this civilisation more. 
Some Year 6 children will be swimming this week,

whilst others will take part in two in-school PE
lessons. 


